

Sugg, Steven <steven.sugg@sheridan.k12.or.us>

Scheduling our first bargaining meeting

4 messages

Hal Meyerdierk <hal@osea.org>

Fri, Apr 1, 2016 at 1:10 PM

To: "Sugg, Steven" <steven.sugg@sheridan.k12.or.us>

Cc: "tiffany.wertz@sheridan.k12.or.us" <tiffany.wertz@sheridan.k12.or.us>, Tiffany Wertz

<tiffanywertz@embargmail.com>

Hi Steven,

The classified bargaining team has been meeting to prepare to bargain with the Sheridan School District.

We are ready to start meeting with the District. We imagine that the first meeting will cover the following:

- a chance for both bargaining teams to meet and get to know each other.
- 2. we step through the contract together and share with each other which articles we intend to open and give a general idea of what issues we want to address in the articles we expect to open.
- 3. if there is enough time we may give you some of our proposals which entail providing an explanation why we are making our proposed changes.
- 4. schedule future bargaining dates

Please let us know which of the following dates works for the District (choose only one):

Thursday, May 5, 4 pm to 7 pm

Monday, May 9, 4 pm to 7 pm

Tuesday, May 10, 4 pm to 7 pm

Wednesday, May 11, 4 pm to 7 pm

Thursday, , May 12, 4 pm to 7 pm

We are proposing 3 hour time frames - but, if a two hour time frame works better for the District - on a certain date - let us know.

If none of these dates work for the District, please propose some dates later in May. If the District would like to schedule some dates earlier in the day - please keep in mind that the District will need to release our bargaining members from their duties - with pay.

If you have any questions or need to clarify anything, please let me know

Hal Meyerdierk

Field Representative

Oregon School Employees Association

503-508-5205

Steven Sugg <steven.sugg@sheridan.k12.or.us>

Thu, Apr 7, 2016 at 7:17 PM

To: Hal Meyerdierk <hal@osea.org>

Cc: "tiffany.wertz@sheridan.k12.or.us" <tiffany.wertz@sheridan.k12.or.us>, Tiffany Wertz

<tiffanywertz@embargmail.com>

Hi Hal.

I think the 12th will work. I have to hear back from one of my team members. How do you want to handle dinner. Take turns providing it with the district going first?

Steve

Sent from my iPad [Quoted text hidden]

Hal Meyerdierk <hal@osea.org>

Fri, Apr 8, 2016 at 4:51 PM

To: Steven Sugg <steven.sugg@sheridan.k12.or.us>

Cc: "tiffany.wertz@sheridan.k12.or.us" <tiffany.wertz@sheridan.k12.or.us>, Tiffany Wertz

<tiffanywertz@embargmail.com>

Hi Steve,

The 12th works for us.

If you want to be the first to bring dinner, that works for us - we'll bring food for the second meeting.

Hal Meyerdierk

Field Representative

Oregon School Employees Association

From: Steven Sugg <steven.sugg@sheridan.k12.or.us>

Sent: Thursday, April 7, 2016 7:17 PM

To: Hal Meyerdierk

Cc: tiffany.wertz@sheridan.k12.or.us; Tiffany Wertz Subject: Re: Scheduling our first bargaining meeting

[Quoted text hidden]

Sugg, Steven <steven.sugg@sheridan.k12.or.us>

Sat, Apr 9, 2016 at 8:01 AM

To: Hal Meyerdierk <hal@osea.org>

Cc: "tiffany.wertz@sheridan.k12.or.us" <tiffany.wertz@sheridan.k12.or.us>, Tiffany Wertz <tiffanywertz@embargmail.com>

Will do

[Quoted text hidden]

Steven Sugg

Superintendent

Sheridan School District 48J

steven.sugg@sheridan.k12.or.us

971-261-6959

NOTICE: This communication (including any attachments) may contain privileged or confidential information intended for a specific individual and purpose, and is protected by law. If you are not the intended recipient, you should delete this communication or shred the materials and any attachments and are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying or distribution of this communication, or the taking of any action based on it, is strictly prohibited.